
 

  

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 
March 26, 2024 

      
Notice of Construction at 2030 Claudet Road, Nanoose Bay 

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has contracted David Stalker Excavating to undertake preliminary 
construction for a future water infrastructure project in Nanoose Bay (Electoral Area E). Work at 2030 
Claudet Road is expected to take place during daylight hours in March and April 2024. Low levels of 
construction noise can be expected. There will be no interruption to local utility services or traffic flow 
while the work is taking place.   
 
For your safety and the safety of the work crews, please remain alert to work activities and obey posted signs.   
 

 

Please visit rdn.bc.ca/nanoose-bay-peninsula for more information about the Nanoose Bay Peninsula 
Water Service Area. Sign up for water and sewer system alerts via email or text at rdn.bc.ca/voyent-alert.  

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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